
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yellow Class Curriculum Letter 

Autumn 2024 

Last half-term, we enjoyed… 

Learning about robots. We read the book ‘No-bot’ about a robot with no bottom and impressed 

our new teacher Mrs Hillyer with our fantastic writing. As scientists, we loved discovering facts 

about the human body and we compared our bodies to a robot body.  We have had so much 

fun and we cannot wait to move up to Year 2!  In design and technology, we designed our own 

monuments and then made them using junk modelling.  We visited our new classroom and 

wrote a letter to our new teacher Mrs Hillyer to tell her all about ourselves.   

 

 

 

Key Vocabulary 

• Living 

• Dead 

• Habitats 

• Micro-habitats 

• Shelter  

• Food 

• Water 

• Suitable 

• Christians 

• Creation 

• God 

• Harvest 

• Pulse 

• Tempo 

• Dynamics 

• Feelings 

 

This half-term, we are looking forward to… 

…learning about wolves! We are currently reading the book ‘The Way Home for Wolf,’ which 

will lead on to writing our own animal adventure stories.  We will also be learning about animals 

who live in the savanna to create our very own information book.  In R.E. we will be focusing on 

Christianity, reading the story about creation and learning about how we can look after the 

world that we live in.  The topic we are looking forward to the most is about Living Things and 

their Habitats!  As scientists, we will be roaming our school grounds to find mini-beasts in their 

micro-habitats.  In art, we will be finding out all about the artist L.S. Lowry and how he created 

his matchstick men and women.  Finally, we will be exploring Lancaster to look at the features 

that make it such a wonderful city. 

Important days and dates 

• P.E. will be every WEDNESDAY and 

FRIDAY.  Please ensure that your child 

comes to school in black/navy joggers, t-

shirt and school jumper as we will be 

doing P.E. outside as much as we can 

do. 

• Spellings will be sent home every 

FRIDAY to be tested the following 

Friday.  There won’t be many, but it 

would be wonderful if you could help 

your child to learn these. 

• KS1 Yoga Club – EVERY MONDAY 3.15 

– 4.15 

• KS1 Girls Football Club – EVERY 

TUESDAY 3.15 – 4.15 

• Lunchtime clubs will run throughout the 

week and we will encourage as many 

children to attend as possible. 

 


